
eMail from Ralph Norton 

 

Dear Robin and Tamar Lake Inc.  

 

I write to confirm that my wife Suzanne and I, and our family company Altrex Investments 

Pty Ltd, are the owners of three adjoining Property Lots that may be of interest to The Tamar 

Lake Project to obtain access to the southwest bank of the Tamar River at Rowella, for the 

purpose of constructing a Barrage. (Lots 5, 6, 7. Volume No. 17262)  

 

Subject to the project receiving preliminary approvals, we would be prepared to discuss 

access requirements and the terms on which such access may be granted. 

 

Nothing in this letter is to be construed as agreement or consent for access or works to 

commence on any of the land owned by Altrex Investments or R & S Norton, or in any way 

binding on Altrex Investments and R & S Norton unless a formal agreement setting out such 

rights or terms and conditions has been agreed and executed by all relevant parties. 

 

I wish you every success with the Project 

 

Regards  

 

Ralph. 
 


